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Intradistrict Communication 
 

 

DATE:  August 28, 2025 
 
TO:  All Administrators 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
McKinley Withers, Health and Wellness 

 

SUBJECT: Wellness Room Staff PLC  

 
  
JSD Administrators, 
  
As we begin the new school year, we would like to invite your wellness center staff to attend 
District Wellness Center PLCs. Our first PLC of the year will be on Friday, September 5th, from 2:00-3:30 pm at 
Silver Crest Elementary in the Wellness Center. Your Wellness Center staff can RSVP to this link.  
 
The remaining PLCs will be: 

•   December 12th from 2:00-3:30 pm 

•   March 13th from 2:00-3:30 pm  
 
The Health and Wellness Team looks forward to helping your school with your wellness efforts this coming 
year. Please share the attached survey with your Wellness Center staff so we can personally invite them to our 
meetings. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1v9E_ZoaTrpOD2iJ2-xJB095_bfSdTrCQ2ZRgmr7qZwA/viewform?edit_requested=true

